Approved For Release 2002/08/21 : CIA-RDP80B01676R002600130053-4

Executive Registry

oca

## THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

July 15, 1960

Dear Allen:

You inquired the other day as to appropriate attendance at a meeting to be scheduled in the President's office at which you would make your next presentation on 5412 activities.

I am attaching hereto a list of the attendance at the last such presentation on January 15, 1959.

Will you please advise me if you find the attached list satisfactory or wish to make any additions or deletions.

Sincerely yours,

GORDON GRAY

Special Assistant to the President

Honorable Allen W. Dulles
The Director of Central Intelligence
Washington 25, D. C.

## Attendance at Meeting in the President's Office Thursday, January 15, 1959:

The Vice President of the United States
The Secretary of State
The Secretary of Defense

The Director, Bureau of the Budget

The Under Secretary of State

The Chairman, Joint Chiefs of Staff

The Director of Central Intelligence

The Deputy Director of Central Intelligence

The Special Assistant to the President for National Security Affairs

The Special Assistant to the President for Science and Technology

The Special Assistant to the President for Security Operations Coordination

The White House Staff Secretary

The Deputy Director, Plans, Central Intelligence Agency

The Executive Secretary, NSC

The Assistant Secretary of Defense for International Security Affairs

The NSC Representative on Internal Security